Government
of South Australia

SA Health

We are looking for previously
vaccinated (with Pfizer or AZ)
healthy volunteers, aged 18-60,
and over 60, to join a new study
investigating an Omicron Booster
COVID-19 Vaccine at the Royal
Adelaide Hospital.

As a participant you will:

* Receive a COVID-19 Omicron
booster vaccine, with a needle-free
device

« Attend 4 visits over 3 months

» Have blood drawn during visits

“’ The Hospital Researchﬁ

Foundatlon Group.
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INTERESTED, OR HAVE
FURTHER QUESTIONS?

Contact us
)
k\ 08 7074 4404

M Health.PARCResearch@sa.gov.au

The vaccine was developed by the
researchers at the University of
Adelaide, manufactured by BioCina
in Thebarton and delivered using a
needle-free device.

Study approved by Central Adelaide Local Health Network
(CALHN) Human Research Ethics Committee



